A 3257

From: Suter, Kenneth J (O1.C)

To: Zaonasodi, Brittany; Reichard, Jo {GC)
Subject: Fw: [Extemnal]

Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 11:35:16 AM

From: ST, RegulatoryCounsel <RA-STRegulatoryCounsel@pa.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 11:07 AM

To: Suter, Kenneth J {OLC) <ksuter@pa.gov> o
Subject: FW: [External] R [;;’, ”W/ D

JUN 29 2020
----- Original Message----- Independent Regulatory
From: Neal Kramer <nkdpm@ptd.net> Review Commission

Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 6:57 PM

To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel <RA-STRegulatoryCounsel@pa.gov>
Cc: Mike Davis <mgd2@aol.com>

Subject: [External]

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments
from unknown sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to
CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

I am a licensee in Pa and I have read the comments and objections of PPMA to the proposed
regulatory changes. I strongly support the Comments and Objections. Please consider these feelings
I am available to discuss with anyone should that be helpful

Neal Kramer DPM. 2045 Westgate Dr Suite 101, Bethlehem Pa 18017. I am also President of the
Podiatric Medical Assurance of Pa our malpractice Insurance company.

Sent from my iPad



